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Contract for the format of the Proposed Irish 
Postcode System awarded 

 
 

 
This contract was awarded on behalf of the National Postcode Project Management 
Board (NPPMB) which was established by Minister Noel Dempsey to represent 
stakeholders in May 2005.  
 
This contract will see Version 1 Software deliver a technical specification agreed by 
the NPPMB for a public postcode system in Ireland. 
 
Evidence from other countries demonstrates that the use of postcodes can 
contribute to competitiveness and national development. The introduction of an 
efficient, effective and publicly usable postcode system will provide an essential 
piece of infrastructure to sustain and support economic growth in Ireland. 
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